
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
 

Parents Evening- 

Thank you to all the parents 
who came to parents 
evening, we hope that you 
enjoyed seeing the 
children’s work and 
discussing their progress. If 
you did not make an 
appointment please contact 
the school office and we will 
try to see you at an 
agreeable time. 

 

 

Year 2 Team 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 19/3/2019   

English 

We will be reading a West African traditional tale called 

‘Chinye’. It is a tale full of magic and wonder. The 

children will be exploring the vocabulary and concepts 

behind the story. 

How to support your child:  If your child does any 

writing at home, remind them to check for the basics! 

Encourage them to check for spelling mistakes by 

reading their writing from the end rather than the 

beginning! 

Maths  

We will be working on telling the time. Children need to 

know quarter past, half past, quarter to and on the hour. 

Those secure in this will be asked to identify 5 minute 

intervals (e.g. be able to say 25 past 4). 

 

Key vocabulary:  hour, minute, second, quarter past, half 

past, quarter to. 


